



Mr David Fowler

Re: Support for Planning Application 2023/2510/P - One Museum St Proposal

Date: 17.10.23

Dear Mr. Fowler,

Page 1 of 1 I trust this letter finds you well.

We are writing to express our enthusiastic support for the proposed transformation of the former Travelodge site at One Museum Street. As a business with strong ties to the local community, we recognise the significance of this development and the positive impact it will have on the area.

The untapped potential of this site has long been apparent. The current state of vacancy led to undesirable activities that deter visitors and hinder the overall appeal of the neighbourhood. We believe that the proposed revitalisation, and the creation of inviting public green spaces, holds immense promise.

The enhancements presented align closely with our understanding of the area's needs. The prospect of a vibrant, well-designed space that caters to a diverse workforce while also offering much-needed housing solutions is commendable. The planned improvements to public spaces, particularly on Museum Street, are vital for fostering a safer, more appealing environment.

At Scott Brownrigg, we are dedicated to design excellence that endures and enriches communities. This is a testament to our shared values of adaptability, longevity, and community-driven growth.

In conclusion, we offer our full endorsement for the One Museum St Proposal.

Yours sincerely,



Darren Comber Chief Executive Scott Brownrigg